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Weekly Curriculum News

! INFORMATION & REMINDERS

Due to Project Week there will be a few changes which will mainly effect specialist lessons, for this reason there will be no
swimming in Year 2. There will be a P.E. lesson so children still need to bring their kit. There are also no CCAs next week,

due to a number of staff members being off site.

Homework this week - Length, children can borrow a ruler from school if they do not have one at home.

Contraction homework, change the word and write a sentence.

Friday 6th November - School photo orders early-bird deadline (please order online using instructions on letter)

Saturday 7th November, 6-9pm - Bonfire Night
Monday 9th November, 9am - Infants Coffee Morning

Tuesday 17th November; 9am to 11am and then repeated from 5pm to 7pm - Assessment Workshops for Parents
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This week, we will continue to read the book 'The Cat who
wanted to go home'.

The children have created story maps and have started to
plan out their ideas.

In their writing, the children will think about how to plan their
story; write down ideas trying to use new vocabulary; check
that they have used correct spellings, punctuation and
grammar; and edit their story to make improvements.
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Fe mATHEMATICS

In their maths the students will:

count in steps of 2 and 5 from 0 and in tens from any
number, forward and backward.

recognise the place value of each digit in a two-digit
number (tens, ones)

identify, represent and estimate numbers using different
representations, including the number line

compare and order numbers from 0 up to 100; use <, >
and = signs

read and write numbers to at least 100 in numerals
use place value and number facts to solve problems

This week we will ask the children to think about their most recent experience of going on holiday.

Did they travel to a different place in China? Or did they travel to a different country?

The children will use maps, atlases and globes to trace their journeys and use words and pictures to record their
responses to different questions, such as - Was the destination hotter or colder than where they live?

What was the reason for visiting? How did they get there? Did they like that form of transport?

On Tuesday we are lucky enough to have a guest speaker coming into school to talk about his job as a shipbuilder.

We can't wait!



